
Follow-Up Letter 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Patient Name: [Insert Patient Name] 

Patient Address: [Insert Patient Address] 

Dear [Patient Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to follow up on your recent dental 

extraction procedure performed on [Insert Procedure Date]. 

It is important to monitor your recovery process. Please consider the following guidelines: 

• Continue to rest and avoid strenuous activities for the next few days. 

• Manage any discomfort with the prescribed medication as directed. 

• Maintain a soft food diet to promote healing. 

• Keep the extraction site clean; gently rinse with warm salt water after 24 hours. 

• Contact our office if you experience excessive bleeding, severe pain, or any signs of 

infection. 

Your next appointment is scheduled for [Insert Next Appointment Date]. Please feel free to reach 

out to our office at [Insert Contact Information] if you have any questions or concerns. 

Thank you for trusting us with your dental care. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Dental Office Name] 


